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Ladies Forum – update – August 2019
Ladies Forum is usually held on the first Thursday of the month at 1.30pm at
West End Congregational Church. The group is run by some of the church ladies
but we welcome anyone who would like to come along. The meetings include a
short devotional time and we have a different topic or activity each month.

On 11th July, a week later than we usually meet, we held a fundraising event for
Parkinson’s Support Group. One of our ladies suffers from Parkinson’s so we
had an extra incentive to raise as much as possible. We had a strawberry tea
and a bring-and-buy sale which was enjoyed by everyone. £120 pounds was
raised and we decided to give it to our local Haverhill Parkinson’s Support
Group.

On 14th August, when the local group met, some of us went to hand over the
cheque. The Support Group meet at Haverhill’s library. The first picture below,
taken by Bryan Hawes, shows some of the group’s members. Also present on
that day were representatives of Parkinson’s UK. The second picture is of Jim
Monie, the group’s leader, receiving the cheque from Janet Briggs leader of the
Ladies Forum.
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